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General News 
CLUB SPOTLIGHT … A Big Club Thanks to Kari 
Roche for her work on the shooting range computer 
room on the patio, and to John Magnuson for the rollup 
door on the computer room, and to John Dorsh for 
putting up the plastic screen on the patio. 

ANNUAL ELECTION … The Nominating 
Committee has nominated the following proprietary 
members for election to the Board of Directors. The 
election will take place during the Annual Meeting on 
January 11th, 2012. Nominees are: John Lutch, Jay 
Miazga, and Bill Thorsen. Ballots have been mailed. 
You may mail your completed ballots in the 
accompanying return envelopes, put them in the ballot 
box in the club foyer, or bring them to the club at the 
Annual Meeting. 

DUES & MEMBERSHIPS  …It’s a new year and 
the dues notices for 2012 have been mailed. There are a 
few Proprietary Memberships available for sale. Contact 
Laurel Roszell for information.  

ARCHERY RANGE … Several members have 
recently expressed an interest in re-establishing an 
archery range at the club. Hank Hall has volunteered to 
get this activity started. If you are interested in helping 
to set up an archery range, please contact Hank Hall at 
thehalls@whidbey.com, or leave your contact 
information at the club and Hank will get in touch with 
you. 

NEW MEMBERS … Welcome to New Members 
Kellie Baker, Doug Frye, Barry Hudgens, Daniel 
Kraemer, Harry Kronberg, Todd Parrick, Steve 
Pettersen, and Jeff Stone. The total number of club 
members is now 787. 

CATS … At the December General Meeting, the Little 
Cat went to LaRue Maier. He drew Ferdinand Wagner 
for the Big Cat but Ferdinand was not there to claim the 
$650.00. The Big Cat starts over at 100.00 in January.

 
General Meeting (All Members are Welcome), Wednesday, January 11th, 7:00 PM 

The ranges are open from 9:00 AM until sundown 7 days a week unless closed for a special function. 

Range News 
Hand Gun of The Year: This years High Pistol Honors go to Jay Miazga. He scored 104.5 points during the eight event 
pistol season in which 36 shooters competed. Rick Cavanaugh came in second with 99 points, and Dave Shupe to third 
with 92.5 points.                      Mike McInerney 

Shooter of The Year: Each year the best overall shooter is selected based on the highest accumulative score over ten 
shooting competitions held during the year. This year the shooter of the year is Jay Miazga. Jay achieved a score of 20 
points. Runner-up was Mike McInerney with 19 points, and honorable mention goes to Dave Shupe with 15.5 points. 
                              Dave Shupe 

2012 Shooting Schedule: We will be building the shooting schedule for 2012 very soon. Please let Mike McInerney 
know if you have any suggestions.                       Mike McInerney 
   

Pine Tree Room / Bullwinkle Bar
Thanks to all members who came out and supported your club this year. We enjoyed some great food, excellent music, 
and good friends. The attendance is really growing and the folks in the kitchen have really been hustling to keep us all 
well fed. Thanks to our Kitchen Staff for the great job they do, especially our volunteers. 

January Events: We have some great entertainment and food lined up for January: On January 6th, our kitchen staff is 
serving Prime Rib and Locomotion will provide dance music; On January 13th, we are serving everyone’s favorite BBQ 
Ribs; On January 20, we are serving London Broil; and on January 27 we are serving your choice of Baked Alaska Cod or 
Beer Battered Fried Oysters, these oysters are fresh from Blau Oyster Farm on Samish Bay.     
Reserve Early for these Events so you don’t miss out.       Steve Mooney    
     

 


